
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

5-Year Service Plan & 10-Year Outlook – Status Update 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on June 12, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Endorse the project purpose and work plan detailed in the Comments section of this 
report. 

2. Endorse the emerging vision and opportunities detailed in the Comments section of 
this report as the basis for engagement with the community in an upcoming 
stakeholder workshop and community consultations scheduled for mid-June and 
early July. 

Advice and Other Information 

K. Llewellyn-Thomas, Chief Customer Officer (acting), M. Mis, Manager – Service 
Planning and S. Simard, Senior Planner – Systems and Policy delivered a presentation 
on this item. 

B. Gray, General Manager – Transportation Services and J. Perttula, Director, Transit 
and Transportation Planning, City of Toronto, were present for this item. 
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